
 
Wootton Parish Council 

Parish Clerk,  Email: clerkwpc0@gmail.com 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend the next meeting of Wootton Parish Council to be held on 
Monday 3 April  2023 in the Village Hall at 7.30pm to transact the business listed below..  
 
Members of the public are invited to attend.  
 
1 Apologies for absence and to receive Declarations of Pecuniary, Personal or Prejudicial 
Interest in respect of matters contained in this agenda, in accordance with the provisions of the 
Localism Act 2011 and the Local Government Act 1972. 
 
2 Minutes  
2.1 To approve draft minutes of the meeting on 13 March 2023 (Attached) 
2.2 Matters for information only arising from these minutes – (i) Footpath on B4027 by Killingworth 
Castle  (ii) school transport        Oral reports 
 
 
3 Open Forum  
3.1 County & District Councillors’ Reports  
3.2 Adjournment for public participation - Members of the public wishing to speak will each be given 
the opportunity to address the council for 3 minutes.  
 
 
4 Planning  
4.1 Botley West Solar Farm Consultation – update  
4.2 21/04046/HHD & 04047/LBC – Manor Farm Chapel Hill appeal  
4.3 Horseshoes Planning Application – update.  
4.4 #New#   Holly Bank Planning application;  23/00268/HHD & 23/00269/LBC 
 
 
5 Wootton Relief in Need Charity – appointment of trustees.    To receive a report from the 
special committee recommending nominations to be made by the Council.    
 
6 Finance  
6.1  To approve the payments for February/March   (Schedule to follow) 
6.2  To consider any applications for funding for Coronation celebrations 
6.3  It is recommended that Mr Philip Parker be appointed Auditor of the 2022-23 accounts. 
 
7 Parish Clerk & RFO -  (i)  Resignation of Clerk   (ii) Appointment of Mrs C Hoad  
 
8 Date of next meeting – Future meetings.  
The Annual Meeting of the Parish Council will be on Monday 15 May. The Annual Parish Meeting 
will be held at 7.00pm followed on its conclusion by the Annual Meeting of the Council.  A schedule 
of future meetings for 2023-24 will follow.  
 
John Harwood 
Chair of the Council 
 
 


